
 

 

 

 

 
June 30, 2010 

City Council  

Committee Report 

 
 
TO: Mayor & Council  

 
FR: Lake of the Woods Development Commission 

 
RE: June 2010 –monthly report  

 
 
Recommendation:  
THAT Council accept the June 2010 Monthly Report from the Lake of the Woods 
Development Commission 

 
Background:  

On June 4, 2010, the City of Kenora Council and the Lake of the Woods 
Development Commission signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) which 
included a section on reporting.   

 
The MOU states that the EDO or designate will provide monthly updates for Council 

at the P & P committee meetings.   
 

The attached report is the Jun 2010 report on the activities of the Lake of the 
Woods Development Commission, including Tourism, Education & Training and 
Business Development Activities.  

 
 

 

 

 


